
Subject: TEUP
From: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>
Date: 12/18/2017 10:43 AM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

https://www.portoflosangeles.org/business/department_forms_APP.asp

It’s “Event Permit” about halfway down…

Theresa Adams Lopez
Director of Community Relations
Port of Los Angeles
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